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To: Andy, Annabel,Carole, Lois, Lois, Marcel, Murray, Noel, Sue and Teresa.
Hi! 

We are looking forward to being with you next Friday and Saturday.
Your development of spontaneity and creativity with the learning you have integrated deserves to be recognized. We will celebrate what you have achieved. We will honour the starting points you have available to you. We will review the range and depth of your accomplishments, identify growing edges, bring forward future goals by the magic of future projection and acknowledge the next steps you discern for the journey you are on.

We began our warm up to our final weekend in September. Your assignment to write “A letter to Myself” invited you to further warm yourself. Please write it, if you haven’t yet, and email to us by Wednesday evening - however incomplete. We also sent the CITP Module Guides a few weeks ago with the request that you check what you have covered, the strengths you have developed and what it is you need more of.

See you on Friday.

Bona and Don

PS If you have not kept a copy of the module guides ask for another and we’ll send another one.
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